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13th June 2024  
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
We are pleased to be able to continue bringing hot lunches to Shatin Junior School for the 
2024/2025 school year. Our objective is to provide nutritious and appealing meals that students 
will enjoy while giving them the energy to learn, study and be focused for the rest of the 
afternoon.  
 
For those of you who are new to us, zebratasty started out as a sandwich delivery business in 2013 
and have slowly grown to become a professional caterer serving the needs of international firms, 
large scale events as well as multiple international schools.  
 
The team at our kitchen facility comprises of chefs with 15-20 years culinary experience in both 
Western and Asian menus. We pride ourselves in the consistency of our products and the use of 
quality ingredients. We work with trusted accredited suppliers most of whom also provide for 
hotel chains.  
 
School meals will be available from 13/August/2024 onwards. Please order online, between 
10/July- 8/August/2024, using our platform below for August 2024 orders. For subsequent orders, 
please note the cut-off is always on the 24th of the previous month (i.e. August 24th cut-off for 
September orders, September 24th cut-off for October orders, and so on).  
 
The price for 2024/2025 school year is $47 for a small size hot lunch (fixed portion size for Year 1 & 
2 students) and $49 for a regular size hot lunch (Year 3-6 students can choose between small & 
regular size). 

 
 
Register and order now via our online system by scanning the QR 
Code or by clicking this link https://zebratasty.h1.hotlunchonline.net.  
 
Ordering window for August 2024 school meals falls between 
10/July - 8/August/2024. Late orders (orders made after the 8th) 
will be charged an +$8 fee per meal.  
 
 

 
You may wish to refer to our “Online lunch ordering guide” for student registrations and lunch 
ordering procedures. For any questions about school meal service, please contact us at 
schoolmeal@zebratasty.com or call us on 3565 4120.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
zebratasty team 

 

https://zebratasty.h1.hotlunchonline.net/

